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March 29, 2012

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Attn: International Bureau

Re: Surrender of International Section 214 Authorization
South Canaan Cellular Communications Company, L.P.
File No. ITC-214-20081020-00469

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is being filed to inform the Federal Communications Commission ("FCC") that
the international Section 214 authorization held by South Canaan Cellular Communications
Company, L.P., File No. ITC-214-20081020-00469, is hereby surrendered. As the company is no
longer providing service to any customers pursuant to this authorization, it is not required to
provide notice of discontinuance pursuant to Section 63.19 of the Commission's rules, 47 C.F.R.
§ 63.19.

In the even there are any questions in connection with this filing, please communicate with
the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

Jeetd 20 L —
eter M. Connolly

Counsel for South Canaan Cellular
Communications Company, L.P.
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